
 SVdP Donation Drive in June 
Join us on Sunday, June 9, 

from 8:30 AM- 2 PM for the 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul’s 

Donation Drive!  Now is the 

time to start setting aside 

items to help us help our 

neighbors in need. All donated 

items stock the St. Vincent de 

Paul Thrift stores located in the Chicago area. 

When you donate your gently used clothing and household 

items to our thrift stores, you are donating to a non-profit 

that helps those in need no matter where they come from 

in our communities.  

St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Stores: 

• Provide clothing and basic necessities to the homeless.  

• Provide blankets and coats to homeless shelters. 

• Provide household items and clothing to victims of 

fires, floods and other catastrophes. 

On Donation Drive Sunday, We Will Gladly Accept: 

• Gently used clothing, shoes, household items 

• Small appliances 

• Household decorations 

• Kitchen utensils, dishes, pots, pans 

• Jewelry 

• Tools 

• Sporting goods  
 

Clothing should be packed in plastic bags. Household and 

other heavy items should be in boxes.  Please wrap                   

glassware and other fragile items in paper or bubble wrap.  

The donations trailer will be parked in the St. Alphonsus 

parking lot from 8:30 AM-2 PM on Sunday, June 9 

(convenient to mass times). Volunteers will be available to 

help load your items. We hope to see you there.  

PLEASE NO TVS, COMPUTERS, PIANOS, BABY SEATS,  

PILLOWS/MATTRESSES! THANK YOU! 

PLEASE NOTE: Donations will ONLY be accepted at the 

donations trailer on Sunday, June 9 between the hours of 

8:30 AM - 2:00 PM.  Any items left outside of these times 

or at any other location will not be accepted. PLEASE DO 

NOT leave items at the church, rectory, or outside of the 

trailer. Thank you!  


